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Elections will alsW take place during August for Senior Patrol Leader and Patrol
Leaders.  Three scouts are attendi  8Junior Leader Training next week. The Trailer was a great success and helped a lot durQng both summer caUps.  A

discussion was held regardi g the title Wf the trailer.



• Court of Honor is set for September 21, 1999. 

• The August Edition of The Arrow will be available at the Court of Honor

• A Meeting will be held tonight (8/3) for information regarding Norther Tier
Scout Camp.

• Mr. Harper will inquire about use of the Search Class Room during Troop
Meetings.  This will allow the Troop more room to hold activities given the size
of the Troop. 

• Pat Fox is in the process of fixing a problem that arose with the Troop’s Tax ID
number at the Bank.  Everything should be resolved with out any problems. 

•Car Show is September 30-October 3, 1999.  Gigi Wentzel is leading the
organization of that fund raiser for the troop.  

The meeting was adjourVed at 7:30 p.m.  The Vext Committee Meeting will be held on
August 24, 1999 at 6:45 p.m.

Committee Secretary,

Gregory BrickVer
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